



Stephen Mullock Deputy Head External Relations

Email: stephen.mullock@ellesmere.com

3rd July 2020

Dear Parent,

For the first time in Ellesmere's history, we will be celebrating Speech Day in a virtual format. As with tradition, there will be a short speech by the Custos, Head Boy and Head Girl. This will then be followed by a revised and very much shortened Headmaster's speech and then the prize-giving ceremony just for those special awards on this occasion.

A link to the video will be sent via email to you tomorrow morning between 10:15am and 10:30am, please look out for this in order to access the Speech Day video.

We hope you enjoy it.

S. Mullell

Kind regards,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

> A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406

www.ellesmere.com